
 

 

 

 

 

14 September 2016 

 

 

Beryl Beauchamp 

fyi-request-4591-11441ef2@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

  

Dear Beryl Beauchamp 

 

On behalf of Gabriel Makhlouf, Secretary to the Treasury, I acknowledge receipt of 

your letter requesting: 

 

“What was the total cost to Treasury of the following piece of research: 

Welfare Policy: Governance History and Political Philosophy By Bernard 

Cadogan, D.Phil (Oxon). JULY 2013.” 

 

Your request was received by the Treasury on 12 September 2016 and will be dealt 

with in accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act. 

 

To confirm your eligibility to make a request under section 12 of the Official Information 

Act, please reply by return email giving your personal email and postal address.  This 

will also enable us to contact you promptly should clarification of your request be 

necessary.  

 

Treasury will use the information you provide to establish your eligibility or clarify your 

request. The information you provide will be subject to the requirements of the Privacy 

Act 1993 and the Official Information Act 1982. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

B Bell 

 

Bronwyn Bell 

Ministerial Coordinator 


